The GVCA is excited about our 60th anniversary year and while we wish to celebrate and embrace our past, the Association is also turning to the future to explore ways to expand and improve our ability to communicate with our members and the community.

I am excited to Introduce and Announce, The NEW GVCA Facebook Page and E-news Letter.

Recently the Association formed a new communications committee and I have the pleasure of leading this team of volunteers as the newly appointed Communications Coordinator on the Executive Committee.

Members of the newly formed communications team will continue to bring you four issues of the News & Views each year, delivered to every household in Guildwood and archived on our associations newly improved web-site at https://guildwood.on.ca/

Further to these stalwarts of our communications line-up, I'm very proud to introduce this new monthly e-newsletter, which will keep subscribers updated in a timely fashion about important issues and upcoming events.

Soon, we'll be adding an official Twitter account to give you even more ways to stay in touch with us.

Brad Warren